
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

2023 

Mon 22nd May Berry St Model Training Day 1 

Curriculum Day 

(Not Tues 23rd May) 

Wed 24th May National Simultaneous 
Storytime 

Mon 29th May Grade 4-6 Market Stalls 

Tues 30th May Grade 4-6 Market Stalls 

  

Mon 5th June Grade 4-6 Market Stalls 

Tues 6th June Grade 4-6 Market Stalls 

Wed 7th June Grade 5/6 Archery 12.30 pm – 
3.30 pm 

Mon 12th June Monarch’s Birthday Holiday 

  

Mon 19th June Reports sent home 

Whole school Swimming 
Program commence at the Yarra 
Centre – Day 1 

Tues 20th June Whole school Swimming 
Program commence at the Yarra 
Centre – Day 2 

Wed 21st June  Grade 5/6 Archery 12.30 pm – 
3.30 pm 

No swimming 

3 Way Conferences – 2.30 pm 
start (except Archery students) 

Thurs 22nd June Whole school Swimming 
Program commence at the Yarra 
Centre – Day 3 

Fri 23rd June Whole school Swimming 
Program commence at the Yarra 
Centre – Day 4 & 5 

Last day of term – 2.30 pm 
dismissal 

 

 
 
SCHOOL CHARGES 2023 
Parent contributions for 2023 were due last 

term.  Fees are $ 450 per student. If you haven’t 

finalised your contributions, please do so as 

soon as possible.  To make alternative payment 

arrangements, see Cathy in the office on 

Thursdays or Fridays. 
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MID-YEAR REPORTS & 3 WAY 
CONFRENCES 
Mid-year reports will be sent home on Monday 

19th June, followed by our 3 Way Conferences 

on Wednesday 21st June.  

More information regarding the 3 Way 

Conferences will be forwarded in the coming 

weeks. Like last year, the conferences will be 

offered via face to face and/or online via Webex 

Meetings. 

 
WORKING BEE/BONFIRE                                     
Many tanks to our attendees at our working bee 

last Friday afternoon. Thanks to Sarah, Noah, 

James and Gracie Goldsmith, Chris, Anthony 

and Alex Haddad, Amy Ryan, Aaron and Joel 

Walsh and Oscar Svak and Kat, Gus, and Harry 

Suter. 

We weeded all the raised garden beds which 

allowed Shaylah, Chris, Noah, Tom and Mrs T to 

plant out our winter crops of snow peas, spring 

onion, broccoli, celery, lettuce, cabbage and 

silverbeet.  

Sadly, Mr T’s pyromaniac skills were not up to 

scratch to produce a sustainable bonfire on the 

night. He is determined to have another go 

later in the year when the wood dries out. 

 

 



 

 

 
 
CURRICULUM DAY  
 
Please be advised that it is Monday 22nd May 

that is the whole school curriculum day and not 

Tuesday 23rd. All staff will be at Olinda Primary 

School attending a Berry Street Model 

professional learning day.  

 
 
 
 

SWIMMING PROGRAM 
Our swimming program commences in week 9 

of this term ~Monday 19th June – Friday 23rd 

June. The whole school will participate in the 

program from 1.30 pm through to 2.30 pm for a 

4 day/5 lessons program. 

Once again, having been impressed by the 

service and facilities at the Yarra Centre in Yarra 

Junction, we will attend there again. Please 

remember to return the permission slip over the 

coming weeks. 

 
WEBSITE CALENDAR 
 
Don’t forget to check out the school’s website, 

particularly the calendar section that is linked to 

the school’s events calendar, to keep abreast of 

special events. 

Market Stalls 

This term the grade 4-6 students will be running 

market stalls. All students will have the 

opportunity to purchase items. These are the 

dates: 

Monday 29th May, Tuesday 30th May, Monday 

5th June, and Tuesday 6th June. 

Items and their cost will be revealed in the next 

few weeks. 

By Chris Marketing Manager 

 



 


